
SmartBen Is Now Alight WorklifeTM

Our new URL will be

New site launches on

Be sure to save the new URL as a favorite to your desktop or smartphone 
browser to easily access your benefits information through Alight Worklife.

Our SmartBen benefits enrollment platform has 
been enhanced with a new employee experience - 
and a new name, Alight Worklife.

You will still be able to single sign on to the system.

https://sso.smartben.com/SSO/SingleSignOn?partnerIdpName=Parkway%20School%20District
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